
 
BEFORE THE NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 
In the Matter of the Nebraska 
Public Service Commission, on 
its own motion, seeking to 
administer the Nebraska 
Telehealth Program. 

)
)
)
)
)
 

Application No. NUSF-57 
 
ORDER 
 
Entered: April 3, 2007 

BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

O P I N I O N    A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

On October 3, 2006, the Nebraska Public Service Commission 
(Commission) entered Progression Order No. 1 in the above-
captioned docket establishing a procedure for administering the 
Telehealth Program and making adjustments to the approved 
Telehealth Plan.  On April 3, 2006, the Director of the Nebraska 
Telecommunications Infrastructure and Public Safety Department 
(NTIPS Department) recommended a change in funding allocation be 
made for St. Elizabeth Regional Medical Center’s T-1 connection 
pursuant to a letter received by the Commission requesting such a 
change.    

 
Attachment “A”, which is appended to this order and fully 

incorporated herein, describes the change requested and 
recommended for approval by the NTIPS Director.  Attachment “A” 
represents a change from the Telehealth Plan approved by the 
Commission on June 13, 2006 in Application NUSF-26.  The 
Commission enters this Order as a record of such approval and 
change in funding allocation.  

 
O R D E R 

 
IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service 

Commission that the funding allocation change requested shall be 
and it is hereby approved as described in Attachment “A” to this 
Order. 

 
MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska this 3rd day of April, 

2007. 
 
     NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
      Chairman 
 
      ATTEST: 
 
 
      Executive Director 


